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The Dean of Northeast Forestry University (NEFU) School of International
Education and Exchanges (China) made a courtesy visit to our graduate
school and exchanged views with our Dean and Vice Deans about
educational and research exchanges of professors, researchers, and students
in the future (Sep 20, 2019).

Meeting on the
occasion of the
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Northeast Forestry University (NEFU) is a large Chinese university with more
than 24,000 students enrolled. It is located in Harbin (Heilongjiang province),
has colleges associated with agriculture, engineering and humanities
including colleges of forestry, forestry engineering, wild life resources, life
science, information technology, mechanical and electrical engineering, civil
engineering, economics and management, law, etc. Dr. LUO Ying, the Dean
of NEFU School of International Education and Exchanges (SIEE), and Mr.
SHEN Tengda, a staff member of the administration office of SIEE, made a
courtesy visit to the Graduate School of Bioagricultural Sciences (GSBS) and
exchanged views with our Dean, Vice Deans and others about future
educational and research exchanges (Sep 20, 2019). Since there has been no
experience of exchanges between NEFU and GSBS, we agreed that it is
necessary to first establish exchanges of professors and researchers
between a specific NEFU college(s) and GSBS and then we develop student
exchanges later.



